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La Crosse Area Planning Committee 
Metropolitan Planning Organization 

Serving the La Crosse/La Crescent Urbanized Area 
 

Tom Faella, Director Jackie Eastwood, Transportation Planner 
La Crosse County Administrative Center 

212 6th Street North  Room 1200  La Crosse, WI 54601-1200 
Telephone: 608.785.5977 or 608.785.6141 FAX: 608.793.6525 

Minutes of LAPC Meeting, February 15, 2017 
 
Minutes of the meeting of the La Crosse Area Planning Committee held on Wednesday, February 15, 2017 at 4:30 
pm in room 1107 of the La Crosse County Administrative Center, 212 6th St S, La Crosse, WI.  
 
Members Present: Tim Kabat, City of La Crosse; Joe Chilsen, City of Onalaska; Rolly Bogert, Town of Onalaska; Tara 
Johnson, La Crosse County. Members Excused: Terry Schaller, Town of Campbell; Nancy Proctor, Village of Holmen; 
Dennis Manthei, Village of West Salem; Others Present: Francis Schelfhout, Stephanie Averbeck, Chuck Lee, Carolyn 
Dvorak, Matt Gallager, Pat Wilson, Chris Hubbuch, Jerry Monti, Jim Krueger, Jim Flottmeyer, Sara Bentley, Jason 
Valerius, Charlie Handy, Jason Gilman, Karen Acker, Dean Olson, Maureen Freedland, Joel Lazinger, Kevin Schubert, 
Tom Faella, Jackie Eastwood.  
 
Call to Order: Tom Faella informed the board that the board did not have a quorum, and suggested that the meeting 
continue, asking Mayor Kabat to facilitate. Mayor Kabat asked the board members present if they would still like to hold an 
informational meeting and all agreed. 
  
1) Approval of Minutes of the January 18, 2017 LAPC Meeting: 

Because there was no quorum, no action was taken. 
 

2) Public comment relative to agenda items, with 5 minute time limit per comment: 
None. 

 
3) Facilitate Discussion of Land Use and Policies TDM Measures: 

Jason Valerius from MSA began the discussion. He stated that Tom Faella had coordinated with the TAC to answer 
questions related to land use and policies for this policy board meeting. The goal is to identify actions each community 
can commit to work on to achieve Coulee Vision and growth patterns to support Transportation Demand Management 
(TDM). 
 
Representatives from each of the governing entities present presented on what they are currently doing and what they 
could be doing to support TDM. At the end of each presentation, Mayor Kabat asked if they could identify one specific 
thing your community could change in the next two years to encourage more 1) compact development, especially infill 
or mixed-use development; and 2) ubiquitous bike and pedestrian facilities. Presenters included Charlie Handy from 
La Crosse County; Jerry Monti from the Town of Onalaska; Kevin Schubert from the City of Onalaska; Tim Kabat, 
Jason Gilman, and Matt Gallager from the City of La Crosse; and Dean Olson from the Village of Holmen. 
 
The presentation materials will be posted to the LAPC website. 

 
4) Other business; Adjourn; Next meeting to be announced: 

No motion to adjourn. 


